 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED ABATEMENT OF PUBLIC NUISANCE ORDINANCE 
PLEASE BE ADVISED that Robertson County intends to consider and possibly take action on an Abatement of Public Nuisance Ordinance in the unincorporated areas of Robertson County.
PUBLIC HEARING: The above referenced and proposed Abatement of Public Nuisance Ordinance will be considered and possibly acted upon at a public hearing conducted on March 19, 2024 beginning at 1:45pm in the Robertson County Commissioners Courtroom, 102 W. Decherd Street, Franklin, Texas 77856. The public is invited to attend and comment.

